
Mark Keppel High School
Student Bulletin, Thursday, May 4, 2023

Bell Schedule – Regular Schedule

Athletics-
Athletic Events: Week of May 1st-6th, 2023

Show school spirit and pride; attend sporting events.
“The nicest thing about teamwork is that you always have others on your side.”

— Margaret Carty

● Medical Clearance Paperwork must be cleared in order to try-out or participate in any sport. If you are
currently in a sport, you can try-out after your season is over.

● MKHS Athletic Webpage: mkhs.org (Students tab, Athletics tab)
● MKHS Athletic Remind/Code: @mkhsat or Text 81010
● Congratulations to the winning team

○ Boys’ Tennis Varsity advance to CIF Playoffs Round 2 after beating Village Christian in CIF
Playoffs Round 1, 11-7.

● See Our School website for all scheduled games. Come out & cheer on our teams.

Thursday, May 4th - All Periods Regular Schedule
● Varsity Softball @ Santa Clara - CIF Playoffs Round 1 - 3:15PM - Oxnard College - Early Dismissal

10:30AM - Bus Leaves 11:15AM
Friday, May 5th - All Periods Regular Schedule

● Boys’ & Girls’ Swim - Varsity @ Riverside Community College - CIF Division 1 Finals - Meet Starts
3PM - Early Dismissal 11:30AM - Bus Leaves 12PM

● Varsity Boys’ Tennis @ Oakwood - CIF Playoffs Round 2 - Games Begin 3PM - Early Dismissal
11:30AM - Bus Leaves 12PM

● Badminton Varsity vs Cypress - CIF Playoffs - 3:30PM - Aztec Gym - Early Dismissal 2:30PM
Saturday, May 6th

● Boys’ & Girls’ Track & Field Varsity @ Ventura - CIF Qualifier - Meet Starts 11AM - Bus Leaves
8:30AM

POWER TIME:
Students, remember to log in to FlexiSchool to choose your locations for next week’s POWER Time. System
will be open today at 3:00pm & will close tomorrow at 1:30pm.

Dream Center:
Last day to hangout in the Dream Center is May 12 before school and lunch. Swing by before we close out the
year and celebrate with us.

Theatre Company
There will be a Theatre Co meeting today at noon in A112. Please come as we have lots to discuss and we will
announce our new Theatre Company Officers for next year.

Senior One Act:
LOST IN TRANSLATION, our senior one act festival is tonight at 6:30 PM in the auditorium. Admission is free
and we would love to see you there!



Aztec Newspaper
Support The Aztec newspaper by purchasing one dozen Krispy Kreme donuts for $12! Pay at the student bank
online or in person. The last day to purchase is Friday, May 5.

Bookroom
Any student interested in receiving a printout of the books they need to return to the Bookroom by the end of
the school year can email Ms Miller at miller_marlene@ausd.us. Any items that you no longer need should be
returned as soon as possible.

Gateway
Gateway Counselors (Ms. Funes and Ms. Madrigal) will be hosting Wellness Workshops the semester 2023. Come and

attend ourMonday Wellness Workshops during Lunch Time, in B115. Flyers will be posted on the school website,

campus, and in the counseling office. You MUST sign-up, there is a seating limit of 35. All you need to do is scan the QR

code to sign up! If you have attended 4 workshops this semester, you will be receiving a Wellness Workshop certificate

from the counseling office.

Cafeteria:
To help reduce food waste, we will have food recovery bins replaced by the end of the checkout line. Please
place fruit/items you don’t want to eat into the bins.

Student Bank:
The Student Bank is closed today, May 4.

Student Bank Hours
Monday : 8:00 a.m- 4:00 p.m
Tuesday: 11:00 a.m -4:00 p.m
Wednesday: 8:00 a.m -4:00 pm
Thursdays: 11: a.m- 4:00 p.m
Friday: 8:00 am-4:00 p.m.

Note: It is important that all fundraiser deposit, cash box request, check request,
reimbursement request and other bank request/business be done during those hours
Please note: Student bank hours may be subject to change without proper advance notice

Attention Seniors: If you purchase a senior pack, please stop by the student bank to pick up your hoodie.

FRESHMEN:
If you purchased a freshmen pack, please go to the student bank to receive your class t-shirt and pictures.

Student Parking
When parking in the front lot, students are to park on the left side facing Hellman only. The right side
closest to the school is reserved for visitors. When the student side is full, there is additional parking available
in the lot by the baseball field.

Reminder to all students that food delivery or drop off on campus is not allowed.   For the health and safety
of all students, the Alhambra Unified School District enforces a No Food Drop Off Policy.   The staff will not
accept food to be dropped off for students.   If you have any questions, please contact Student Support Services. 
Thank you.




